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March 12, 2025
PID
OWNER
OWNER ADDRESS
CITY, STATE, ZIP



SUBJECT:	TREE REMOVAL
		STATION 73 TRANSIT AND REGIONAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM (TRIP)
CITY PROJECT NO. ST230003


Dear Property Owner:

The City of Plymouth will be removing trees in preparation for the Station 73 Transit and Regional Improvement Program (TRIP). The city’s contractor, Castle Rock Contracting and Tree Service, will start work within the next 10 days, and is expected to be finished by March 31. 

For more information and to sign up for eNotification email updates about the project, visit plymouthmn.gov/station73trip. If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at jshamla@plymouthmn.gov, or by phone at 763-509-5541.

Sincerely,



Joe Shamla
Assistant City Engineer




CC:     Mike Payne, PE, City Engineer/Deputy Public Works Director 	
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